
Attention: Citizens of Castle Rock and Castle 
Rock Business Community 

 
The Second Downtown Design Meeting will be held Thurs. Dec. 9, 
2004, 6:30PM, at Caffe Roma.   
 
►The Downtown Design Project is a collaboration between the City, 
the Business Community, and Castle Rock Citizens to plan the future 
traffic patterns, parking, and look of the downtown business district.  
Mike Johnson, the City Engineer, is working to put your ideas into a 
design that is both practical and beautiful!  
 
►Mr. Johnson will be bringing a preliminary design, created from the 
ideas that were shared at the first meeting.  Come and see what your 
neighbors dreamed up!  Share your own visions, and help shape the 
second design! 
 
►Redesigning Cowlitz St. W will help attract tourism and commerce to 
downtown.  This will ultimately benefit the entire community.  Also, 
the creation of a relaxed atmosphere in the downtown area will help 
create a “sense of place” which, studies have shown, can help attract 
new business, creating potential job growth!  A user-friendly and 
beautiful reconstruction of Cowlitz St. W will bring economic benefits 
to all Castle Rock Citizens. 
 
 
Please come and join us for a hot cup of java and a productive 
brainstorming session!  We welcome your ideas, comments, and 
suggestions! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact- 
Jessica Robertson at City Hall, T-F, 8:30-6:30. 

(360) 274-8181 or jrobertson@ci.castle-rock.wa.us
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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